
Service Announcement 

 

Notice of 
Temporary Road Closure 

Temporary Road Closure on Third Concession Road West of Altona 

Purpose: Cross-culvert pipe replacement 

Duration: Wednesday, July 9 from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm 
 Rain date Thursday, July 10, 2025 
 

The City of Pickering will be doing a cross-culvert pipe replacement on Third Concession Road 
between Sideline 34 and Altona Road. Access to properties 199 to 293 Third Concession Road is 
accessible via Altona Road. Access to 2234 to 2235 will be accessible on Sideline 34 from 
Scarborough Pickering Townline. 
 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Brian Young 
Lead Hand, Roads Operations  
Operations Department  
905.420.4660 ext. 1125 
byoung@pickering.ca  
Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 
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